
 

MG Car Club – SE Centre 
Battle of Britain Spring Run 

Sunday May 1st 2022 

 
 

This year’s South East Run is centred on the 82th Anniversary of the Battle of Britain with visits to the 
Spitfire & Hurricane Memorial Museum at RAF Manston - (www.spitfiremuseum.org.uk) and the National 
Memorial to the Few at Capel-le-Ferne - (www.battleofbritainmemorial.org 
 
The start is at the Spitfire & Hurricane Memorial Museum RAF Manston (The Airfield, Manston Road, 
Ramsgate, Kent CT12 5DF) where special parking has been arranged in the Coach Park The event starts at 
10.00am which allow plenty of time to view the Museum and visit the Merlin café for hot food or coffees 
etc. Members will also have the opportunity to visit the RAF Manston History Museum next door 
(additional cost of £5 per person).    
 
After allowing sufficient time to look at the exhibits, there will be an organised scenic run of approximately 
31 miles to the National Memorial to the Few (New Dover Road, Capel-le-Ferne CT18 7JJ). On-route 
members will have the option to visit the Kent Battle of Britain Museum at Hawkinge (additional cost of 
£10 per person) or visit The Lydden Bell Public House in Lydden Village, 81 Canterbury Road, CT15 7EX 
(additional cost). 
 
Unique parking has been arranged at the National Memorial to the Few next to the central statue of a lone 
pilot (weather permitting), with unrivalled views across the White Cliffs.  The Memorial is a peaceful place 
ideal for those who wish to show their respect to the heroes of the Battle of Britain named on the 
Christopher Foxley-Norris Memorial Wall. In addition, members can view the Spitfire, Hurricane and Stuka 
exhibits, visit The Wing visitor centre, participate in the interactive scramble experience (additional cost), 
walk along the cliffs, enjoy a picnic and visit the café and viewing gallery. We very much hope that you will 
all join us for this great occasion.  Please use the Registration / Entry Form on www.mgccse.co.uk/calendar 
to book your place.  
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
For any queries contact raywillmg@gmail.com or call 07768 022044/07970 640219 

The day will be limited to 50 cars and the deadline booking date is Saturday April 23rd 2022 

 
 

 
 


